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The Untiversity of New Mexico — Gallup’s Associate of Science degree program in
Nursing was recently reviewed at the 24 March 2017 meeting of the Faculty Senate Curriculum
Committee. In a unanimous decision, and after carefully examining the material submitted by
the Division of Arts & Sciences, the Committee decided to accept the AS in Nursing
program review in its entirety.

The program review was well-written, included all required materials, and made
exceptional use of data. The AS in Nursing is clearly one of our campus’s most successful
programs, and the Committee hopes that they continue to improve on that success.
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